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From: Office of the Rt. Hon. Adrienne Clarkson 
To: Executive Committee 
Cc: Councillor Saxe 
Subject: [External Sender] My comments for 2023.EX9.16 on October 31, 2023 Executive Committee 
Date: October 30, 2023 2:02:30 PM 
Importance: High 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the October 31, 2023 Executive Committee meeting on 
item 2023.EX9.16, Preliminary Feasibility Assessment of Siting the Therme Facility at Exhibition Place 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City 
Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my 
name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

I truly believe that there is no place for a private spa in a place that has belonged to Ontarians for so 
long. The idea of our tax dollars going to a private organization’s parking lot for 2,500 cars is 
obscene! Ontario Place should be kept for the public. Exhibition Place is a very good alternative and, 
as pointed out, has all the necessary infrastructure to support a MegaSpa. 

Ontario Place should always belong to the public as it was intended by Premier William Davis and his 
visionary architect Eb Zeidler! 

The Rt. Hon. Adrienne Clarkson 

Nicole Sen 
Executive Assistant to 
The Right Honourable Adrienne Clarkson 

Office of The Right Honourable Adrienne Clarkson 
Toronto, Canada 
adrienneclarkson.com 
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